
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                   
          
 
 
          16th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
With the last letter of 2021 I would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and a peaceful New 
Year.  
 
This year started with schools closing the day after we returned so let’s hope 2022 starts in 
a smoother fashion.  
 
Thank you for your full support this year, it really has been a team effort in making school 
the place that it should be – full of learning, adventure, challenge, friendship, security and 
laughter. Here’s to more of that next year – whatever the world throws at us. 
 
Enjoy the break with your family.    
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  
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